
Open Enrollment is your annual opportunity to review your current enrollments to determine the best options available to you 
and your family. Consider these factors when selecting your benefit options:

  Your current plan enrollments and any upcoming plan changes

  Any new plan costs

  Any life changes that may occur for you in the new year 

Once you have reviewed your plan options you can make additions, changes or deletions to your benefits, which will 
become effective January 1, 2017. 

Your health benefit is provided in partnership with the California Public Employees’ Retirement System (CalPERS).  
Open Enrollment including health plans are available on the CalPERS website located at www.calpers.ca.gov. 

csyou.calstate.edu/openenrollment

September 12, 2016 thru October 7, 2016

OPEN ENROLLMENT
FOR 2017

It's About Choice, It's About Value, It's About You!

BENEFITS FAIR
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15
9:00AM - 11:00AM GOODWIN FORUM, NHE 102


